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FEBRUARY  IS  WORLD UNDERSTANDING MONTH

President’s Piece

Hello Fellows and Guests,

Welcome to all our members and  guests to the annual Strathfield Rotary Club Charity Golf Day and night. I trust the players have enjoyed their day and we appreciate everyone for their support in our fundraising for the Trish Multiple Sclerosis  Research Foundation.

Last week I mentioned that Rotary International is urging Clubs to become involved in a community project to celebrate Rotary International’s centenary and create awareness in the community. Suggestions for a possible project should be forwarded to President Elect Keith Byrn before 3 March for consideration at our Board meeting on 10 March 2004.

Members of the “Bike the Park” committee met with the Sydney Olympic Park  Authority (SOPA) staff to progress planning for the event on 2 May 2004. The meeting was positive and SOPA will provide support for the event and assistance in areas where they are able to.

Don’t forget the District seminar on Child Protection to be held on Sunday 7 March 2004 (see details below). I encourage as 

many members as possible to attend ..

This week I spoke with P.P.Ron Thurgar who sends his greetings to everyone at our Club. Ron would like to visit the Club, but circumstances make it difficult for him to do so at the moment.

President Keith

************************************ 
 “It’s still good sportsmanship to not pick up lost balls while they are still rolling”  Mark Twain

Charity Golf Day Sponsors

Nial King and his Committee wish to acknowledge the following sponsors.

Grant Burge

             Liz Cavill

Eastern Creek Raceway      George Helou

Victoria Howlett
              Brad McGee                Legends Under Glass           Peter Manenti        Kingsgrove Sports Store      Macquarie Bank

Lexus of Chatswood            Romanet Wines

Peppercorn Restaurant         John Taylor

Manwar Engineering           Tennis Australia

Legends Under Glass           Waldorf Appts      

Sportspower St Ives           Sundowner Motels

Joseph P Saad & Co             Ray Wilson              Wilson Sporting Equip.        Bill Walsh                    Carol & Roy Langsford

Steve & Denise Taylor & Family

Trish Multiple Sclerosis Research Foundation

Named after elite cricketer, the late Trish Langford, the TMS Research Foundation was established with the specific goal of finding a solution for Multiple Sclerosis.

MS is a chronic degenerative disease of the Central Nervous System and is the most common neurological disease to effect young adults.

The Foundation was officially launched on 20 December 2000 and since then over $500,000 has been raised for the Foundation’s research.

The Trish Foundation has formed an association with MS Australia which will be of mutual benefit to both organizations and MS researchers as we strive to achieve our common goal. Reports on five inaugural research projects are due shortly and applications for the next round of funding are invited from January 2004.

Staffed by unpaid volunteers, every dollar raised is placed into research.

***********************************

Last Weeks Guest Speaker

Allan Edworthy from the Sydney Water Corporation gave a very interesting history of the development of the Sydney Water supply from the ‘Tank Stream’ to the building of the Warragamba Dam (1960), and beyond

Congratulations

************************************

Birthdays

22/2/04  Anne Manenti

23/2/04  Bradley Ayres

Anniversaries

23/2/1905 Rotary International

************************************

“Success is the maximum utilization of the ability that you have” – Zig Ziglar

************************************

Coming Events

*************************

Child Protection Seminar.  

Sunday 7 March 2004, 9.00am to 12.30 pm. The seminar will be held at the Blue Mountains Grammar School

Adele Ave (off Great Western H’way

Wentworth Falls 

District Conference 2004

19th, 20th, 21st  March 2004 at Central Coast Leagues Club, Gosford

******************************************

“The Lion King”         

 Tuesday 30 March 2004
District Assembly

3 April 2004 at Meriden School for all incoming Board members

************************************                                     Bike the Park 2004

Sunday 2 May 2004 - Strathfield Rotary Club’s major fund-raiser for this year will be a community bike ride at the Sydney Olympic Park. Net proceeds will be donated to our major beneficiary for this year – the Northcott Society (Est.in 1929 as the NSW Society for Crippled Children)
Men, women and children of all ages are invited to participate in this well organized and controlled bike ride through the beautiful Sydney Olympic Park.
Sponsors to the event from business and the community are being actively sought. Various packages are available, including naming rights for the event and “sponsor a corner” opportunities. P.P.Stephen Taylor (0418 648 911) may be contacted in this regard.

************************************

“The right way to play golf is to go up and hit the bloody thing” George Duncan, Scottish Professional
“Sometimes a golfer makes such a wild shot

that when he finally finds the ball, he has lost the course”
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